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I am writing in support of L.D. 296.  I believe that far more than $4 million is needed 
to support lake protection work over the next two years, but at least this would be a 
start.  The cost of not funding this important work would far exceed this relatively 
small expenditure.  Keeping Maine's lakes, ponds and streams clean and healthy is 
critically important to all Mainers. 


